Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. 
You asked for:
1.      Do you have a contract with an NHS provider to carry out a post-mortem service on behalf of the coroner/local authority?
2.      If the answer to question 1 is yes, please state which NHS trusts or hospitals these contracts are with?  

3.      If the answer to question 1 is no, what provisions do you have in place to carry out post- mortems?

4.      What is the value, in total, of the contracts?

5.      What is the cost per post-mortem case?

6.      What were the total number of post-mortems carried out, in the last 12 months, under this contract?

Coronial Services are not scheduled as public authorities for the purposes 
of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and, therefore, are not subject to its provisions. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

